Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 10:38 AM

To: Gifford, Adriane H; Foord, Scott

Subject: 1RP-2563/nLWJ1016954547 2020 Soil Assessment Report October 2020
12/18/2020

Adriane Gifford — Chevron
Scott Foord — Arcadis

Hello,

The il Conservation Division (OCD) has received and reviewed the Soil Assessment Report for 1RP-2563 — WLU East Test
Satellite, and has the following: OCD agrees that additional sol investigation is needed for accurate assessment of
site/release relative to identifying soil requirements for restoration criteria. Please keep OCD informed of progress for
final assessment and or remedial activities.

Thank you for your time and efforts.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings

Bradford Billings e Enviro. Spec. A

Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

5200 Oakland Ave. NE Suite 100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113
505.670.6549. |bradford.billings@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/




